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Roots & Vines Festival Returns Saturday 
 
The Roots & Vines Festival will again bring Americana, roots and bluegrass music to 
Downtown Yakima's historic North Front Street. The festival, which also features craft 
beverages, is 3:30 pm to 10:00 pm this Saturday, May 18th. 
 
The following street closures will be in effect: North Front Street from Yakima Avenue to 
Staff Sgt. Pendleton Way, the entrance onto North Front Street from Yakima Avenue 
and the entrance onto Staff Sgt. Pendleton Way from 1st Street. 
 
Festival organizers anticipate about 2,500 spectators and 60 participants. 
 
Visit https://www.rootsandvinesfest.com/ for more information. 
  


